
Compensation Projections Input Page Update

For the February, 2020 update of the PI Portfolio compensation projections module, we have added two fields:
• The CBR field in the upper portion of the screen contains the CBR that will be assessed on the projection as a decimal number. For 

instance, a value of .024 in the CBR field means that CBR will be projected at 2.4%. In order to change the CBR being assessed on a 
particular projection, please completely clear this field and then select the account code and description that correspond to the 
appropriate CBR group from the drop-down that will appear. This will cause the correct rate to be populated in the CBR field, and 
a CBR projection based on this rate to be generated.

• The CBR field in the Personnel Information portion of the screen contains the CBR that is currently expected to be assessed by 
the UCPath payroll process based on the employee's benefits eligibility and the characteristics of the appointment in question. 
This value will be transferred to any new projections created using the Copy to HCM button.
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